
 
 
 
 

HERRICK, FEINSTEIN LLP’S COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION AND CONDOS & CO-OP 
GROUPS LAUNCH ONLINE LEGAL RESOURCE AND FORUM FOR RESIDENTIAL 

COMMUNITIES AND INDUSTRY PROFESSIONALS  
 
 New York, October 24, 2012 –   Herrick, Feinstein LLP’s Community Association 
and Condo & Co-Op Groups, part of the firm’s renowned Real Estate Practice, have 
created the Herrick Condo Law blog, an interactive legal resource and news feed 
focused on issues affecting condominium, co-op and residential communities in the Tri-
State region and across the country.  Group members will discuss issues, cases and 
current events and offer their expertise, observations and insights to help educate 
clients, management and other industry professionals.   
 

“Herrick’s Community Association and Condo & Co-op Groups are committed to 
finding creative, effective, transparent ways to continuously serve our clients and keep 
them apprised of news that could impact their communities,” said Partner David J. 
Byrne, who leads the group and is a contributor to the Condo Law blog along with 
Partners Richard B. Linderman and Mark M. Wiechnik.  “The Herrick Condo Law blog is 
a forum for us to provide real-time information and advice not only for our clients but 
associations and industry members throughout the U.S. who are facing a constantly 
changing landscape.”   

In addition to Mr. Byrne, Mr. Linderman and Mr. Wiechnik, all of Herrick’s 
Community Association and Condo & Co-Op Groups’ attorneys will contribute to the 
Condo Law blog on topics including collections, ADR, litigation, noise/rule violations, 
construction defects, rent receivers and more. The blog will also include posts from 
guest contributors such as management, accounting, insurance and engineering 
professionals and will take suggestions from readers about future topics for discussion. 

Herrick’s Community Association Group clients include more than 200 
communities and buildings ranging from as small as four units to as large as several 
thousand units. The group’s clients include age-restricted and active adult associations, 
urban and suburban properties, rural, lakefront and waterfront communities as well as 
resort, golf and hotel condominiums. The group works with both self-managed 
developments and management companies and represents both newly constructed and 
longstanding, well- established associations.   

Visit Herrick’s Condo law blog at www.herrickcondolaw.com. 
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